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Bringing out the Best in Everyone. 

‘Encourage one another and build each other up.’ Thessalonians 5:11 

 

               Date: 16th December 2022 
 

Dear Parents and Carers 

 

Thank you for joining in our festivities over the past couple of weeks. It has been a 

very special time in school and we have enjoyed making wonderful memories with 

the children. 

 

The Christingle service on Wednesday was beautiful and I was very proud of the 

children. They sang their hearts out and helped us all to remember the true meaning 

of Christmas through Bible readings, songs and prayers. 
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Lunch Menu for January 2023 

Wednesday 4th January 

2023 

Fish fingers, chips and veg 

or deli option (cheese, tuna or egg) 

Thursday 5th January 2023 Chicken curry 

or deli option (ham, cheese or tuna) 

Friday 6th January 2023 Roast chicken dinner 

or filled jacket potato (cheese, beans or tuna) 

 

Christmas Dinner 

Thank you to Mrs Evans and Mrs Smout for our delicious Christmas dinner. The 

children had a lovely time celebrating together! 
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Personal Development 

This week’s personal development goal is understanding others. Well done to the 

following children who have shown an awareness to the needs of others this week.  

 

 

                     Our Star Hand Writers 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The Robins, our class dojo champions, enjoyed a special visit from Father Christmas 

this week. Father Christmas and his special Elf Cookie were waiting to greet the 

children after lunch on Tuesday. Father Christmas gave all the children a special ice-

cream, care of the Ice Cream Farm, and a Christmas craft bag. It was a very 

magical afternoon!  

 

Wrens & Bluebell 

Nursery 

Robins House Martins Kestrels  

1250 2468 1919 2220 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Stars of the Week 

YR Jake: supporting Ms Jukes with tidying the outdoor area 

Y1 Archie: showing an awareness of the feelings of others 

Y2 Georgia: always being a kind and considerate friend to others 

Y3 Tom: showing care and kindness to others 

Y4 Sophie: trying hard to understand the feelings of others 

Y5 Jessica: being a kind and supportive friend 

Y6 Harry N: being patient and understanding 

Reception Douglas  

Year 1 Eve 

Year 2 Anna  

Year 3 Beatrice 

Year 4 Noah 

Year 5 Alfie  

Year 6 Isobel  
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This week’s lunchtime award goes to Lara Hughes for impeccable 

manners. 

 

 

 

After School Clubs-Spring Term 2023 

The Book Club will not run in January 2023. All other clubs will start the week 

beginning 9th January 2023. 

 

 

 Prayer of the week: Harriet & Izaac  

Dear God, 

Thank you that you so loved all of us, 

That you sent your only Son, Jesus, to forgive us. 

We celebrate Jesus' birth in Bethlehem. 

Now we know you are with us. 

We know we are forgiven. 

We know you will help us with the challenges in the world.  

We are thankful to receive any gifts this Christmas, but you, 

Lord Jesus are the greatest gift of all. 

Amen 

 

Thank you 

On behalf of the staff, I would like to thank you for the lovely gifts we have received, 

they are very much appreciated. 

 

On behalf of the governors, staff and children, I would like to wish you all a Very 

Merry Christmas and a Happy New Year. We look forward to seeing you all on 

Wednesday 4th January 2023. 

 

Yours sincerely 

  

 

Mrs Kelsey Mort 
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